
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 27, 2024 Project Update 

 
2024 Street and Utility Improvements 

 
Remember to SLOW DOWN in Construction Zones and take extra precautions around 
construction crews, pedestrians, as well as material & equipment stored within and around 
the work zones. Follow all posted construction signage and/or detours. 
 
Construction is continuing on Fontana Ave with road excavation and grading expected to be 
complete by July 4th. No construction work is planned to occur on July 4th and 5th. The week 
of July 8th a temporary gravel access drive into Glenwood Terrace off of Forest Glen Dr and 
Indian Hills Rd will be constructed to allow traffic into and out of the subdivision when work 
is ongoing in Berwyn Dr. Water main work on Berwyn Dr. is planned to start the week of July 
8th from Indian Hills Rd to Elm Dr. Paving and concrete work is planned on Fontana Ave the 
week of July 8th.  
 

      
 
The anticipated construction schedule may be adjusted because of inclement weather or 
other factors outside of the Contractor’s control. Work by private utilities such as gas, 
electric, phone and cable are not part of the Village’s Contract and may not be reflected in 
the above schedule. Feel free to contact Village Hall at (262) 275-6136 with any questions. 
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